
2011 LEX ATCT PILOT SURVEY 
 

 
In the interest of improving our service to our customers, Lexington Air Traffic Control 
Tower (LEX ATCT) would like you to complete the survey below.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristine M. Tucker 
Manager, LEX ATCT 
Kris.tucker@faa.gov
859-514-7901 
 
 
1.  How satisfied are you with the service LEX ATCT provides to you or your personnel?  

 
1-not satisfied    2    3    4   5-very satisfied 

 
 

2.  What could LEX ATCT do to increase your satisfaction with the services LEX 
provides? 
 
 
 
3.  Do you think LEX is a safe airport?  YES  or  NO  If no, then why? 
 
 
 
 
4.  How could LEX ATCT make the airport safer for all users? 
 
 
 
 
5.  Any additional comments… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please fax the completed survey to LEX ATCT 233-2774.  To 
schedule a tour for yourself, please call 514-7901 and identify 
yourself as a LEX local pilot.  Thank you,  Kris Tucker 
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